
           

           

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

       
            

            

            

    

            

            

            

            

 
  

 

 
            

            

            

            

            

            

            

      

Parents in 
Partnership 

Autumn 2 Week 1 

Name      (Y6) 

Welcome back. I hope you have all enjoyed a great week off and made the most of the beautiful autumn sunshine. This 

half term we are learning about the Ancient Greeks through our literacy and topic work. There is a new homework topic 

grid for this half term which the children all have a copy of and which is on the website should you need it.  

Maths 

In maths this week we have been solving multi-step word problems using the four number operations. The children have 

worked really hard on these problems and have even had a go at some challenging past paper SATs questions.  
 

For their maths homework the children have chosen their level of challenge (1-3 star challenge) and must solve all of the 

word problems. The problems are to be solved in their homework books, showing their workings and methods.  

 

My child’s response to the tasks. 

Literacy and Topic 

Literacy 

In Literacy this half term we will be reading ‘The 

Adventures of Odysseus’. We will also be reading 

a variety of different Greek myths and then will 

be writing out own myths using the features 

identified in our reading.  

Task 2 

For their topic homework the children must 

choose a task from their Ancient Greece 

homework grid. The idea is that over the half 

term children can choose their tasks as long as 

they complete one from every column (A-E) and 

complete a total of 40 point. Please see grid and 

class letter on website for more information.  

Spelling and Grammar 

 
This week we have been learning about puhnctuating parenthesis accurately.  

We have learnt how to use brackets, commas and dashes to include extra 

information in a sentence.  

We know that brackets are used for short additions to a sentence, dashes are 

used for informal asides and commas can be used whenever but are always used 

when embedding a whole clause.  

 

During our spelling we have been looking at the suffix -able and the general 

rule that if you are ‘able’ to do the root work, then the suffix -able is used and 

not -ible.  

  

REMINDERS AND IMPORTANT INFOROMATION… 
KS2 Parents Evening – Wednesday 7th November 

Please keep you eyes open for Parent Mail notifications regarding booking an appointment for parents evening next week. 

Whole School Remembrance Mass – Thursday 8th November 2pm 


